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EXHIBIT 3 
Local Governing Body Approval 

 
I, Mayor Sam Kooiker of Rapid City, am writing on behalf of the City of Rapid City in support 
of the following proposed project: 
 
Agency:  Jonathan Reed & Associates, LLC 
 
Location of Project: Aspen Village (or as re-named) 

The Doyle (Esq.) property in Central-East, or  
Bies property in the South-East 

 
Type of Housing:  Multifamily rental project. 

6-plex to 8-plex clusters, 2-3 story + community building 
 

The project will be a newly constructed unit targeted to families, single-
parent households, and tenants with children. 

 
 
Attached is the full project description and the meeting minutes dated February 21, 2012 
evidencing approval from the local governing body. 
 
 
Sam Kooiker       Mayor    
 
 
______________________________             February 22, 2012  
Signature       Date 
 
ATTEST 
 
 
______________________________             February 22, 2012  
Pauline Sumption, Finance Officer    Date 


